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Voting by mail is safe, convenient, and lets people who work long hours vote! When I 

came to Oregon for Massachusetts over 25 years ago, I did not understand vote by 

mail. But the truth was, back in Massachusetts, I did not always vote because my 

work schedule did not allow me to wait in line at the polls. Now I am able to vote from 

home and with the time saved, I learn all about the candidates and measures. Voting 

by mail should be retained. 


